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To the Hearing Board and the Air Pollution Control Officer and the Off-Road Highway Vehicle
Division of State Parks
 
As an RN who worked in cardiopulmonary critical care for eight years, and other medical
positions involving pulmonary and cardiac disease,  I am appalled at the irresponsible actions,
or lack of meaningful action, of the Air Pollution Control Officer and the Off-Road Highway
Vehicle Division of State Parks. It’s my understanding that an abatement order with pathetic
goals and no plans to implement them is under consideration.
 
Obviously, the ‘’Officer” and ORV State Parks division are more interested in monetary gain
and satisfying ORV constituents than the health of local citizens who have to live with this
abhorrent air pollution. Those ORV enthusiasts get to go back home to better air than what
they leave us to breathe here at our homes.
 
This has been a significant health issue for eight years and the paltry response of the APCO
and State Parks is self-serving and impotent! I recommend immediate and responsible action
by the Hearing Board rather than dragging out ineffective measures over another eight years.
 
Respectively,
Toni Morris, RN, BSN, MA in Physiology of Exercise
Former Creator and Director of the outpatient Cardiac Rehab Program at Stanford
University Hospital
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